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Monday, February 08, 2021 

 

The Maryland House of Delegates Environment and Transportation Committee 

 

Subject:  Greater Olney Civic Association Support of SB 408 

 

 

Due to significant and growing Greater Olney community residents’ concerns with 

excessive speeding and other forms of reckless driving on local and state roads to include 

MD state Rt 200, Inter-County Connector. 

 

The GOCA unanimously supported SB 408 and allocated $500 to support lobbying 

efforts to pass this bill. 

This is a serious problem across Maryland and we urge the committee to pass bill SB 408 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Matt Quinn 

President, Greater Olney Civic Association 
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